
All we have is immense gratitude to be able to provide an 
avenue of support for families in need. This year has been a 
rough one, and the challenges will continue to mount into 

the next year, but we will still be here to lend a needed hand.

Our donors, YOU, are the helpers we look to in order to spread the 
generosity, so no one may be denied assistance. Without you, there is no us. We 

know our communities are stretched thin, so this season, if you find yourself unable to 
donate monetarily, we implore you to amplify our message, and share with as many 

people you can, our name and our mission.

We hold near monthly low-cost feline spay and 
neuter clinics. We offer both rabies vaccinations 

and microchipping.

We assist with payments on medical bills. Any 
situation qualifies for assistance, from medications up to 

emergency surgery.

We save up funds for the future purchase of a local mobile 
spay and neuter unit. We hope to share this vehicle with 

community shelters and veterinarians.

Our fundraisers this year, as for many others, came to a full stop, but we do
 have one in the works for early 2021! We hope you can join us when the time comes!

For now, keep forging ahead through the unknown in safety, and be gentle with 
yourself and others. We hope to see you soon! 
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